
From: Williams, Edwina (VDSS) <edwina.williams@dss.virginia.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 5:45 PM 
To: DSS_LICENSING@LISTSERV.COV.VIRGINIA.GOV <DSS_LICENSING@LISTSERV.COV.VIRGINIA.GOV> 
Subject: Train the Trainer Infection Prevention and Control Resource Binder Memo 

  

The attached file is being sent to assisted living facilities and adult day care 
centers from the Virginia Department of Social Services Email Distribution 
Service. 

***Please do not reply to this email.*** 
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Edwina Williams 
Program Support Technician / Intake 
Analyst 
Virginia Department of Social Services 
Division of Licensing Programs 
5600 Cox Road, Glen Allen, VA 23060 
(804) 726-7165     www.dss.virginia.gov 
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DATE: May 13, 2024 
TO:      Assisted Living Facilities and Adult Day Care Centers 
FROM:          Tara Ragland, Director, Division of Licensing Programs 
RE:             Infection Prevention and Control Train-the-Trainer Resource Binder  

Webinar 

 

We are thrilled to announce an educational webinar offered by the VDSS Infection Prevention & 
Control Team (IPCT). This webinar will discuss the use of the infection prevention and control 
train-the-trainer resource binder and will include a question-and-answer session. 
Register for this free and exciting training opportunity by visiting this link or scan the QR Code 
below:  

 
The webinar will be held on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. Eastern Time. 

All copies of the train-the-trainer resource binder have shipped. Providers who did not request a 
print copy or who want to print extra copies of materials can access all content at the train-the-
trainer resource binder website.  
Providers who did not order print copies of the binder who wish to receive one can submit a 
request using this link for distribution by late summer 2024.  In order to ensure that copies are 
distributed to as many providers as possible, we will send one copy per facility or center 
location.  
For any questions related to the webinar or the train-the-trainer resource binder, please contact 
IPCTeam@dss.virginia.gov. 
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